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MAY/JUNE 2021  —  PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Dear Mount Albion Families, 

I hope that you are all doing well and staying safe. We realize how difficult school 
closures are on students and their families. It is my hope that our students will be 
back in school soon with their teachers and their classmates. 

Remote Option: The parent portal is open until June 1st for families to select the op-
tion of remote learning for their children for the 2021-2022 school year. Should you 
wish your child to be included in Remote Learning, please complete the survey be-
fore the deadline to ensure your child has a placement. There is NO need to access 
the portal to select in person learning as we will include your child automatically in 
our school numbers. 

Staffing: We are in the process of staffing our school and we have new teachers join-
ing our staff. I will share staff names in our final June Newsletter. Members of school 
council were informed by our Vice Principal, Mrs. Van der Put that parents could 
email the school or myself, should they wish to make a placement request for their 
child for next year. Requests for specific teachers or to have your child places with 
friends will not be considered. 

Construction Updates: If you happen to drive by the school you will notice that our 
new childcare centre and gymnasium are coming along nicely. The brick work is al-
most completed and there are beautiful windows installed. Our contractors are work-
ing on the roof and interiors and when this is done, we will see our new driveway, 
upper parking lot and landscaping completed. We can’t wait to see the end product! 

I hope that you enjoy the long weekend with your families. Stay safe! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. A. Giardino, Principal 
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Kindergarten Registration  

for September 2021 is open! 

Kindergarten is a full day two year program for 4 and 5 year old's. 

All public Kindergarten documents for families can be found at: 

www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten  

Dear families                     

and neighbours 

Please remember that our school 

grounds are not open to the  

public during school hours.   

Dogs are not allowed on school 

property even if on a leash. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s special about June? 

 Its time to enjoy the summer! 

 It’s a popular month to get 

married! 

 We celebrate summer       

solstice—June 20 the day with 

the most daylight hours 

 The birth flowers for June are 

rose and honeysuckle. 

 School finishes June 29! 

 Sunshine, popsicles, bare feet 

**School begins** 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 

At our new bell time 

9:15 a.m. 
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 Farewell Mr. Duffy  

and Happy Retirement! 

At the end of June we have to say goodbye to Mr. Duffy—loved 

teacher in our DD Special Class at Mount Albion. Mr. Duffy has 

worked with the Hamilton Wentworth District School Board for 

over 31 years. Before coming to Mount Albion School he 

worked as a Special Education Consultant, a Resource Teacher, 

was on the Board of Directors of Community Living of Hamil-

ton, and was a facilitator with the Special Olympics.  

Enjoy your retirement Mr. Duffy—we will miss you!  

Oh ,Boy!  

That sure is Swell! 
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PORTRAITS BY OUR KINDERGARTEN CLASS C — Mrs. Fair and Mrs. Flis 

Thank you to Adam, Audrey, Elle and Jaya! 
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REASONS TO READ! 
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JUNE 2021 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1        (3) 2          (4) 3           (5) 
 
FDK Virtual 
Orientation 
4:30 pm 

4 
 
P.D. Day 
No school 

5 

6 7          (1) 8        (2) 9          (3) 10         (4) 11        (5) 12 

13 14        (1) 15      (2) 16         (3) 17         (4) 18        (5) 19 

20 21        (1) 22      (2) 23        (3) 24         (4) 25        (5) 26 

27 28        (1) 29 
 
Last day 
of 
school! 

30     


